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2 0  November 2024 
 
 

Logan Community Financial Services Limited – LCB (“the Company”) 
 
 

  Trading Halt Applied Due to Incorrect Flag in NETS 
 
 
NSX refers to the following Dividend Announcement released by the Company on 20 November 2024: NSX 
Dividend Announcement.  
 
The Exchange incorrectly applied the requisite XR flag instead of the XD flag in NETS prior to the market 
opening this morning, 20 November 2024. As a result, the securities in the Company have been placed into 
Trading Halt.  
 
The Exchange will provide a further update on when trading can resume and apologises for any inconvenience 
caused.  
 
Please contact market.operation@nsx.com.au with any queries. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Compliance 

compliance@nsx.com.au 
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